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March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Astley Cooper Dance Show 

Tuesday 23rd April at The Astley Cooper School 

  

This year we are proud to present our annual Dance Show at 7.00pm on 23rd April 2024.  

This exciting event will be held in our new School Hall.   

 

The show consists of work that has been created by our students as part of lessons, extra-

curricular clubs or by the students in their own time. 

 

Tickets for the show are available on ParentPay at a cost of £5.00 per ticket. Tickets will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis and numbers are limited, so please purchase your 

ticket as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

 

I hope you will come along and support us at this exciting event.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Benaziza  

Subject Leader of Dance 
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